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ABJ Attire Policy

Students are required to wear clothing appropriate for our Catholic learning environment, and school
related activities during the day. While some outfits may seem adequate, in reality the tasks of sitting in
desks, reaching into lockers and participating in various activities may not suit some clothing choices. We
ask for parents/guardian’s assistance in providing guidance in this area. We also ask for support in
ensuring that beach type clothing, exposed underwear, see through clothing, and shorts and shirts that
may become too revealing during school activities do not make it to school.

Where necessary, school staff will use discretion to quietly approach any student who may be
inappropriately attired, to ask them to change into more appropriate clothing.  If needed, a student may be
provided ABJ clothing from the office to ensure that they are properly attired.

These additional rules must be respected:
● Outerwear (i.e. coats and jackets) must be stored in a locker and not worn in class.
● Footwear that does not mark floors must be worn at all times.
● Hoodies (with the hood over the head) may not be worn indoors.
● Clothing that promotes drugs, alcohol, or is dehumanizing to others in some way may not be worn

at school or during school activities.

“I know in whom I place my trust” 2 Tim 1:12
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